
Larry Graber  holds a B.A. Degree from 
Willamette University.  Prior to retire-
ment, he was Manager of Family Based 
Services  for the State of Oregon.  
Since that time, he and his wife Karen 
have volunteerd in more than 30 over-
seas projects.  Together with John Jan-
zen  he published this book telling of 
their Pax  service, 1957-59. 

“To learn to know something new is the heart of this extraordinary book describing the journeys of 
two young American men who went to the Congo for a two-year term of service and then spent 
three and a half months driving in their own car through East Africa, the Middle East and Europe 
before coming home to the United States.”   Ardie Goering, Review, Mennonite World Review 
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January 21, 2017, Noon  

Zion Mennonite Church 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Road, Hubbard, Oregon 97032 

 

Lunch is $20 per person. Please RSVP to Gloria Nussbaum by Friday, 

January 13, 2017 ~ 503-645-0616. Email: real2reel@teleport.com  


